6th June, 1933,

¥. G. Bennie, REeq.,
Sunbury,
Rondeboech.

Dear ¥r. Bennie,

1 laid your letter of 20th April regarding Mr, Mgayi's
LiI¥s OF B. MAKIYANE before the Prese Committee yesterday.
The Committee ugrees with Jour view that the point raised
by #r. Jabavu concerning the ¥osa-Fingo feeling should be
referred to Mqayi to be considered. Would Jou please do so
&nd also suggest that the MS be circulsted amongst members
of the uMakiwene family with & view to getting additional
matter of interest,

¥e are returning the 48 to you under separete cover,

With kind regeords,

Youre sincerely,



